
COVER SHEET

FROM: Matthew Dent/ DPOA Richard D. Voelker

TO: M. Loper – 517-346-9888

VIA EMAIL/FAX (mailed copy to follow)

RE: 2021 REDETERMINATION – CASE 125767664

DATE: January 30, 2021

COMMENTS:

Ms. Loper -

Following is a SUPPLEMENT to the 2021 redetermination paperwork for 
Mr. Voelker sent to you yesterday.  In reviewing the paper copy in 
preparation for mailing, I realized it was missing from yesterday's fax.  I will 
be included in the paper copies that will follow by mail.

My apologies for it's omission in the fax and previous email.

Most sincerely,

Matthew Dent / DPOA Richard D. Voelker.


